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“The Lord is risen indeed! Alleluia!” 

 

Neither a pandemic, social distancing nor a suspension of services can diminish our joy in  

celebrating the resurrection of our Savior. We are an Easter people. We rejoice and 

proclaim the good news with our brothers and sisters across the globe, “He lives!”  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

In memoriam, we honor the life and legacy of the following loved ones who have 

transitioned since Easter of 2019: 

 

Harry Behrle, father of Evelyn Behrle 

Dottie Brown, member of Cross Street Christian 

Elder John Brown, member of Cross Street Christian 

Laura Cook, member of Park Hill Christian Church 

Kelly Pope, niece of Ron Cogburn 

Nancy Striegel, member of Pulaski Heights Christian Church 

Betty Jo Thibault, member of Pulaski Heights Christian Church 

 

“Then I heard a voice from heaven say, ‘Write this: Blessed are the dead who die in the Lord from now on.’ 

‘Yes,’ says the Spirit, ‘they will rest from their labor, for their deeds will follow them.’”  Revelation 14:13 
 

Alleluia, Christ is Risen  
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Great River Region Regional As-
sembly 2020 

November 6-8, 2020 at        First 
Christian Church, Fort Smith, AR 

Visit grrdisciples.org for more 
information 

***** 

For information on COVID  19, 
visit the AR Department of Health 

website at 

https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/ 

***** 

Worship in a time of COVID 19 

The National Council of Churches 

is sponsoring an  ecumenical me-

morial service online Sunday, May 

24, at 6 p.m. EDT. Speakers in-

clude The Most Rev. Michael Cur-

ry , Presiding Bishop and Primate 

of the Episcopal Church and Rev. 

Terri Hord Owens, General Minis-

ter and President,  Christian 

Church (Disciples of Christ) in the 

United States and Canada.  Go to 

the NCC website to add the name 

of your loved one to the list that 

will scroll during the service.  

See https://www.disciples.org for 

more information.  

 

 

Preston and Grace Davis 

Due to the COVID-19 virus, the Board has decided to take the 

following precautions and suspend weekly worship services 

at the church.  Please  feel free to contact Carol if you have 

any questions or visit the church Facebook page at  

https://www.facebook.com/phcc72205  for announcements. 

We will also continue to keep members posted by email.  

 

To accommodate worship at home, the church will mail 

lectionary inserts, a simple liturgy for Communion and a two 

month supply of individually wrapped communion kits.  If 

you do not receive your packet in the mail by the end of the 

week,  please contact the church office.  

  Sheltering in Place 

https://www.healthy.arkansas.gov/


PHCC Calendar and Important Dates 

* There will be no church services held at the church for the 

month of April.  

• For events canceled due to the spread of coronavirus, notic-

es will be sent via email. Please adhere to the guidelines that 

have been put forth to help minimize the spread of the virus.   

You can also follow the church on Facebook at  

• The Board will meet on Thursday, April 23 at 6:30 p.m. by  

online video conference on Zoom. 

 

April  Birthdays 

4/16 Chet Cheney 

 

4724 Hillcrest Avenue    Little Rock, AR 72205 

   PH   CC  

CHRISTIAN CHURCH 
             (Disciples of Christ)     

     

Place  

Postage  

Here 


